
 

Join DWPC as we welcome  

MO GREEN to Pender County 

Mo Green is running to be North Carolina’s next State Superintendent of Public Instruction, 
the chief administrative officer for North Carolina’s public school system.  
  
This is a wonderful opportunity to meet Mo and show our support for him in this extremely 
competitive and important race.  This is not a Democratic or Republican issue – Mo believes that 
ALL children deserve and should get a first-rate public school education in North Carolina. 

If you care about the future of public schools in NC - please share this with family and friends, 
your teachers and school administrators, and parents/grandparents of school aged children. This 
is a chance to talk with and learn how he intends to take our schools forward to a new level of 
excellence.  The stakes could not be higher – this is a race we MUST WIN! 

October 17th    6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Coastal Estates Clubhouse 

43 Dewberry Lane        Hampstead, 28443 

Sponsored by the Democratic Women of Pender County 

DWPC-NC.com            democraticwomenofpendercounty@gmail.com 


